
Coronavirus COVID-19
Corona-bhìoras COVID-19

To look after yourself and others, please:

To make these toilets as safe as possible, we are:

This doesn’t remove all of the risks associated with COVID-19 and is likely to cause queues,  
so please only enter the building if necessary.

These toilets are not staffed at all times. Please be responsible and follow Scottish Government 
guidance and consider your safety and the safety of others.

Stay Safe
Astar Sàbhailte

Stay Alert
Bi Furachail

Regularly cleaning  
and disinfecting

Closed while cleaning

Don’t enter the building  
if you have COVID-19  

symptoms

Only one person/ 
one family per 
toilet at a time

Maintain 
physical 

distancing

1x 1x

Consider wearing 
a mask or 

face covering

Avoid touching 
surfaces where 

possible

Wash 
your 

hands
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